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	Ein cyf / Our ref: 101/21/FOI 


	Dyddiad / Date: 2nd July 2021 


Further to your request for information dated 9th June 2021, I am pleased to provide the following response. 

Your request and our response:
1. I would like to know the number of cycles you have been using on the Polymerase Chain Reaction (PCR) test as standard and if that number has ever been changed at any time.  
The information requested is held by the Public Health Wales (PHW) on behalf of Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board (BCUHB).  Under Section 16 of the Freedom of Information Act, the Health Board has a duty to provide help and assistance, therefore please find below the link to PHW website: 

Freedom of information - Public Health Wales (nhs.wales)
2. I would also like to know how many children under the age of 16 have been logged as a death from Severe Acute Respiratory Syndrome Coronavirus 2 (SARS-CoV-2) without any underlying health issues? 
There have been no children under the age of 16 logged as a death from SARS-CoV-2, without any underlying health issues.  

3. Could you also tell me if you have any records of SARS-CoV-2 going through Koch’s Postulates? 
Please refer to our response for question 1 above.

We welcome correspondence through the medium of Welsh
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